January 23, 2019

City of Gillette Planning Commission
Jim Neilson

201 E 5* Street

Gillette, WY 82716

RE: Request to Vacate the Longview RV Park Development Plan
Mr. Neilson,

We are requesting the vacation of the development plan known as Longview RV Park
Development Plan (recorded in Book of 2 Developments Plan Plats, Pages 8-10 of the office of
the Campbell County Clerk) located on the proposed Powder Horn Industrial Park land.

Thanks,

Steve Halvorson, owner
SLH Properties, LLC



